
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

HOST FAMILIES NEEDED 
CHINESE STUDENTS VISITING 

KOREMATSU MIDDLE SCHOOL 
NEED TEMPORARY HOUSING 

 

12 Night Program 
January 29th – February 10th  

 

 
 
 

Short term and long term placements are available. 

 

Diablo Valley Homestay is looking for hosts from the Korematsu Middle School community. 
 

Chinese students (ages 11 – 13) will visit Korematsu Middle School in early 2018 to participate in a cultural exchange 
program.  We are looking for hosts from the Korematsu community (families, faculty, and staff) to house these young 

students during their visit.   Hosts must provide a friendly and supportive home environment, daily transportation, and 
two meals per day (three meals on weekends). Students will have medical insurance and their own spending money. 

 

Welcoming an international student in to your home bridges the gap between different cultures, creates lasting 
friendships, and is a unique and personal way for both the host and student to learn firsthand about another way of life.  
If you are ready to open your home and your heart to an international student, please consider becoming a host family. 

 

For more information about 
becoming a host family, please call 

925-876-0080,  
or send an email to  

info@diablovalleyhomestay.com 

www.diablovalleyhomestay.com 
 

 

  

Providing international 
students with a home away 

from home since 2001. 

Become a world ambassador…become a host family! 
 

Compensation for 12 night program: 
$420 per student (shared room) or $480 per student (private room).  

For example, compensation for hosting 2 students, sharing a room for 12 nights, would be 
$840 total; 3 students would be $1260 total. Hosts may take in 1-4 students, depending 
upon available accommodations in the home.  (Each student must have their own bed.) 

 

 

  

http://www.diablovalleyhomestay.com/

